
You are invited to the 2019 Reader Licensing Service on Sunday 20th October 
2019 at 3.00 pm.  We want to support our new Readers in the exciting 
ministry they have ahead of them, and it would be great if you could attend.  
Our new Readers will be licensed and admitted by Bishop Philip at Lancaster 
Priory (LA1 1YZ).   Please arrive by 2.15 to robe up.   

 


